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Andrea Gyger

From: Sam Spade 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 8:24 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Online voting

 

Honorable Mr. Williams, 

Online voting is a disaster in the making. Please stop this from becoming a reality. This would be one more open door to 

voter fraud. We need security and anonymity  in our voting system. The Internet is not secure no matter what some may 

say.  

This has been proven with all the recent hacks.  

Please do all you can to reject this extremely bad idea. 

Thank you sir for your attention to this event. 

Sincerely, 

Scott T. Wilcock 

Parker, Colorado 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad because that's how I roll! 




